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Across

3 False teaching against the faith (6)

4 A married person having sexual relations with 
a nonspouse (8)

5 Any thought, word, or act that expresses 
contempt for God, Christ, or the Church (9)

7 God will not or cannot forgive a person of his 
sins (7)

8 A tax collector who is probably the same 
person as Levi (7)

9 Holding that a person can save himself without 
God’s help (11)

11 Patron _____ are chosen as special 
intercessors for our lives (6)



12 Perjury is seriously wrong because it _____ 
God’s holy name (9)

14 Attempts to tame occult powers (7)

15 Living together without exchanging marriage 
vows (4,6)

17 A fisherman who Jesus named “rock” (5)

18 _____-telling is the focus of the eighth 
commandment – _____ is a matter of justice 
(same word in both blanks) (5)

20 The _____ priesthood is the priesthood of the 
faithful (6)

21 A person who carefully and responsibly 
manages something entrusted to his care (7)

22 The moral virtue that enables people to 
integrate their sexuality into their stations in life 
(8)

24 “Blessed are you when they _____ you and 
persecute you … because of me” Mt 5:11 (6)

26 The ____ teach us how to love God and 
neighbor in a Christ-like way (10)

27 One of the two ends of marriage: it means 
cooperating with God in bringing new life into 
the world (11)

31 The leader of the local church in Jerusalem 
after the Resurrection (5)

33 Denial of Christ (8)

34 He betrayed Jesus for thirty pieces of silver 
(5)

36 The last seven commandments show us how 
to love our _____ (8)

38 Disrespecting the sacraments and sacred 
things, places, or person consecrated to God (9)

39 The false god of riches and money (6)

40 Someone who is humble, gentle, patient, and 
compassionate, just like Jesus (4)

41 “Whoever wishes to come after me must 
_____ himself, take up his cross and follow me” 
Mt 16:24 (4)

42 The fifth commandment demands we respect 
_____ from conception until natural death (4)

43 The buying or selling of spiritual things (6)

44 A fisherman and brother of Simon (6)

46 This is a holy day of obligation and a day to 
refresh our minds, hearts, and spirits (6)

47 The number of the Apostles was the same as 
the number of tribes of _____ (6)

50 Intentional _____ and assisted suicide can 
never be justified (10)

54 The _____ priesthood is the priesthood of 
Christ received through the sacrament of Holy 
Orders (11)

55 The so-called “beloved disciple” (4)

57 Having several spouses (8)

59 Engaging in sexual relations with close 
relatives (6)

60 The Church teaches that society must always 
use _____ means to defend against unjust 
aggressors, if possible (9)

62 Reveals the faults of someone without good 
reason (10)

63 “to preach the Gospel” (10)

Down

1 The virtue of _____ refuses to unveil what 
should remain covered (7)

2 Apprentice; student; learner; follower (8)

3 The clean of _____ are single-minded and 
undivided in their commitment to God (5)

4 The fourth commandment requires we obey 
proper Church and other _____ figures (9)

6 Jesus told his disciples that we will be judged 
based on how we have especially loved the 
_____ (4)

8 The deliberate stimulation of the sexual organs 
to gain sexual pleasure (12)

10 Poverty of the _____ centers our hearts on 
God who is the true source of all happiness (6)

12 Our faith must be backed up with concrete 
_____ (5)

13 Anyone guilty of theft, corruption, forgery or 



vandalism must make _____ (11)

14 A break in union with the pope by refusing to 
accept his Christ-given authority (6)

15 He said: “Preach the Gospel always and, if 
necessary, use words.” (7)

16 The vows of poverty, chastity, and obedience 
are called the evangelical _____ (8)

19 The virtue of _____ attunes our minds and 
hearts to God’s holiness (6)

22 This is a sin as a violation of honesty and is 
often commonly practiced in school settings 
today (8)

23 Jesus commanded the Apostles to make 
disciples of _____ _____ (3,7)

25 Sexual intercourse engaged in by unmarried 
people (11)

28 The _____ _____ and the selling of arms is 
sinful because it diverts resources from assisting 
those in need (4,4)

29 Disrespect for God’s loving care by tempting 
God (10)

30 Sharing the Good News (14)

32 We have the right to private possessions, but 
we must use them responsibly (11)

35 The Christian family is called the _____ 
Church (8)

37 ______ acts contradict God’s intention of 
male-female bonding in marriage (10)

41 Seeking to discover the occult (10)

43 God gave the Chosen People the _____ day 
as a sign of the covenant and was intended for 
them to praise God (7)

45 Spreading lies about another (7)

48 Seeking of wealth and power that comes from 
it (7)

49 The basic unit of society (6)

51 One of the two ends of marriage: it refers to 
the bonding of husband and wives as lifelong 
partners (7)

52 “to send” (7)

53 The desire to amass great wealth (5)

56 The main “job” of Christian discipleship (4)

58 The first three commandments show us how 
to love and serve _____ (3)

61 Jesus was the only one who could fulfill the 
_____ perfectly (3)


